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HOUSING & COMMUNITY SERVICES 

MEMORANDUM 

 
Date:  August 23, 2021 

To:   Housing Authority Commissioners 

From:   Megan Basinger, Interim Executive Director  

Subject:  Appointment of Project-Based Voucher Ad Hoc Committee  

           

 

After receiving Housing Authority direction at the April 26, 2021 meeting, the Department of 

Housing and Community Services released a Request for Proposals (RFP) on July 23, 2021 which 

made available up to 30 Project-Based Vouchers in projects dedicated to permanent supportive 

housing for people who have experienced homelessness. The RFP closed for submissions on 

August 11, 2021. 

 

As has been past practice, the Authority has appointed an Ad Hoc Committee to review Project-

Based Voucher proposals.  I am requesting that the Authority identify two members to serve as 

the Project-Based Voucher Ad Hoc Committee for the July 2021 RFP. 


